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January 17, 2017 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor, P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re:   Renfrew Hydro Inc. 2017 COS Rates Application 
         Settlement Proposal Delay 
         Board File No.:  EB-2016-0166 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 2 in the above noted matter, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) ordered 
that any settlement proposal arising from the Settlement Conference shall be filed with the OEB on or 
before January 17, 2017. 
 
We are writing to inform the OEB that the parties continue to work diligently towards a settlement, 
however Renfrew Hydro Inc. (RHI) cannot meet the January 17, 2017 deadline. RHI respectfully requests 
an extension to this requirement. RHI will exercise best efforts to file the settlement proposal arising 
from the settlement conference on or before January 20, 2017. 
 
Should the OEB have questions regarding this matter please contact Cindy Marshall at 
cmarshall@renfrewhydro.com or myself at bnippard@renfrewhydro.com. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Bill Nippard 
President 
Renfrew Hydro Inc. 
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